
2 Sturge street Cobden submission hearing 17th July 2024 

 

They are of our neighbors storm water pipes that drain into our property. This was 

requested by yesterday's panel.  

There are roughly eight stormwater pipes that drain out into our property from 

neighboring properties.  

There are two photos of were the stormwater drains away from ours to behind 4 sturge 

street and one of were water runoff enters our property from the council back drain that 

runs parallel to the gun emplacement walkway.  

 

Kind regards  

Glen Scrivener  
 





 





 



 


